
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

LA MESA COMMUNITY POLICE OVERSIGHT BOARD 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the La Mesa Community Police 
Oversight Board scheduled to be held on Wednesday, July 16, 2025, at 4:00 p.m., is 
hereby cancelled due to no quorum. The next Regular meeting of the La Mesa Community 
Police Oversight Board will be held on Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

/s/ Stacy D. Ready     
STACY READY, Deputy City Clerk 
City of La Mesa, California 

 
 

Dated:  July 16, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


